Special Meeting

Board of Assessment Appeals

Town of Harwinton Meeting March 12, 2020

The Board of Assessment Appeals met on Thursday to visit some of the properties that appealed their new assessed values.

Present: Terry Ferrarotti, Sandy Sulek, & Wayne Delmonte

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm.

The following had a change in their assessed value:

- 1) Mike Dalger 20: Lake Shore Dr.
- 2) Jason Miller 600: Wildcat Hill Rd.
- 3) Mike Manzi 27: Barber Rd.

The following had no change in assessed value:

1) Peter Neag: 36 Harmony Hill Rd.

All members voted unanimously on each property

Meeting was adjourned at 8:30 pm

Respectfully submitted, Candy Crawford, Clerk

RECEIVED FOR RECORD AT HARWINTON CT

ATTEST TOWN CLERK

CLERK Jame Byfan